
 

General Membership Meeting 
Monday, September 26, 2016 

4:30 p.m. 

Conference Rooms: 3 & 4 

 

Volunteer Partner Newsletter  

August/September 2016 

Mark Your  

Calendar: 

(Tuesday) 

September 6, 2016 

Board Meeting 

Time: 1:00 p.m. 

LMC Conf. Room 3 

 

 

(Monday) 

September 26, 2016 

General Membership 

Meeting 

Time: 4:30 p.m. 

LMC Conf. Rooms 3 & 4 

See Insert  

 
 

(Tuesday) 

September 27, 2016 

Fall West Central        

District Meeting 

Cumberland, WI  

 

 

(Monday) 

October 3, 2016 

Board Meeting 

Time: 1:00 p.m. 

LMC Conf. Room 4 

 

 

October 4, 5 6 

Partners of WHA 

State Convention 

Appleton, WI  

Agenda at a Glance 

 
 Employee Health RN, Mary Erickson will begin administering the flu 

vaccine beginning at 3:30 p.m. 
 

 Members will  cast their vote on the proposed scholarship eligibility 

changes.  Ned Wolf will be in attendance to answer questions.    
 

 A light supper will be provided immediately following the meeting.   
 

 Items for the annual Women’s Health Baby Shower will be           

collected:   
 In 2009 our Women’s Health department shared with us that 

 often  new mothers will come to deliver their babies and have no 

 outfit to take the baby home in, or items to care for the baby 

 once home.  Our membership decided to hold a “baby shower” 

 to meet the needs of these moms and babes. 
 

 Each September for our general meeting, the Volunteer Partner 

 membership is asked to bring an un-wrapped baby item; clothing, 

 diapers, shampoo, lotion,  blankets, etc. to the annual “baby 

 shower”.  Cash donations are also accepted.   

 Questions?  Contact Chairperson, Pat Morrison at 715-736-1205 

Upcoming Volunteer Partner Fundraising Events 
 

 October 18-19 
 
 

                                     November 10-11  
 
 

 December 5 
Lovelight  

http://www.booksarefun.com/


Meet our new Volunteer Partners . . . 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Cassidy Crotteau       Jerry Frolik 

             Joint Camp       Joint Camp 

 

 

 

 Ava Flaskamp 

Oncology and Escort  

 Each of us can look back upon someone who 

 made a great difference in our lives, often a 

 teacher or a volunteer whose wisdom or 

 simple acts of caring made an impression.  In 

 all  likelihood, it was someone who sought no 

 recognition for their deed, other than the joy 

 of knowing that, by their hand, another’s life 

 had been made better.     

~Stephen M. Wolf 

New Volunteer Position! 
 

On August 10th be began trialing a new volunteer role.  Assisting the Surgical staff 

by escorting patients out to their vehicle after surgery.  Staff sees the highest vol-

ume of patients on Wednesdays and the 2nd & 4th Fridays.  Below are the number 

of patient escorts completed between the hours of 8:00-11:30:  

 August 17th  19 patients 

 August 24th 25 patients  

 August 25th  23 patients 

 August 31st  14 patients  

 

As you can see by the numbers this has been a very successful endeavor thus far!   

                                    If interested, please contact Tammy.  

Gail Gifford and Pat 
Drost have graciously 
agreed to Co-Chair 
Lovelight this year.   

 
THANK YOU LADIES! 
 
We are looking for 
volunteers to deliver 
the Lovelight forms to 
area businesses and 
churches., using a 
hospital vehicle.    
Contact Tammy for 
more details.     


